

Bishop Aldhelm's CE Primary School

Loved by God; United in Learning

Headteacher: Scott Tait Deputy Headteacher: Lizzie Sharpe

6th September 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are delighted to offer such a wide range of clubs at Bishop Aldhelm's C.E Primary School. During the first half of Autumn term we have variety of clubs on offer - some of these are staff led and others are from external providers.

You will find a booklet of club information for the Autumn first half term. If your child is interested in joining an internal club, please complete the slip below and <u>return it to the member of staff running the club</u>. That member of staff will then advise you if your child has a place or not as soon as possible. For externally run clubs, flyers and more information on how to sign up are available on the school website: https://www.bishopaldhelms.poole.sch.uk/pupilsparents/extra-curricular-opprtunities/

Please collect children from the main school office from all after school clubs.

Many thanks for your support,	
Miss Malkin	
Extended School Leader	
PLEASE RETURN TO THE TEACHER RUNNING THE CLUB	
COMPLETE: THE ADULT RUNNING THE CLUB IS	
My child is interested in attending	club.
Child's name	Class
Medical information	
Pupil Premium	
At the end my child will be:	
Collected Going to Owls	Walking









